Christianson, Eric

From: Rummel, Marsha

Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 10:15 PM

To: Michael Jacob; Jack Kear; Josh Swentzel Swentzel; Gilbert Altschul

Cc: mnaboard@marquette-neighborhood.org; Woulf, Mark; Verveer, Mike; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva;
Subeck, Lisa; licensing

Subject: 16 Bars LLC @ 1380 Williamson St at ALRC 3/19

Greetings ALRC Alders and City staff-

Please refer the licensed application for 16 Bars LLC to your April meeting to allow the applicant and MNA to
have further conversations. MNA's March monthly meeting is the day after your monthly meeting.

Thank you.
Marsha

From: Michael Jacob <michaeljacobdc@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2014 9:56 PM

To: Jack Kear; Josh Swentzel Swentzel; Rummel, Marsha; Gilbert Altschul
Cc: mnaboard@marquette-neighborhood.org

Subject: Re: lounge proposal

Josh, Gil and Marsha,

On behalf of the MNA Board I'm asking that Marsha ask the ALRC to defer a discussion and decision on the
liguor license for 1380 Willy to its next meeting so Josh (and Gil, if he wants) can again come before the Board
on 3/20 to discuss the proposal. We appreciate the dialogue to date, but at this point the Board is not in a
position to make a recommendation and w feel it is important that it get to that point before proceeding
through the ALRC process. | can forward the discussion among Board members that leads to this request if you
like. Otherwise, Josh, I'll be back in touch about the meeting on the 20th.

Thanks,

Michael, MNA President



